
 

 
 
 

Town of East Windsor 
Public Hearing Notice 

 
 

The Charter Revision Commission will hold a Public Hearing on Thursday, November 
21, 2013 at 7:00 p.m. at the Town Hall, 11 Rye Street, Broad Brook, Connecticut.  The 
purpose of the public hearing is to obtain public input and comments regarding the 
Town of East Windsor Charter.  Copies of the Charter will be available in the Town 
Clerk’s Office.   
 
 

 
Denise Menard 
First Selectman 


